NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator DeFrancisco Cuts Ribbon for the New Centro Transit Hub

in Downtown Syracuse

JOHN A. DEFRANCISCO  August 24, 2012

State Senator John A. DeFrancisco helps cut the ribbon on the new Centro Transit Hub,

which will officially open for bus riders on September 4, 2012. The new transfer hub is

located at the intersection of Salina and Adams Streets in downtown Syracuse.



